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Student of the Week 
VPK:  Reid Roddy 
Kindergarten:  Sascha Thorpe, Scout LaPrees, 
Roan Grosso-Garcia, Wake McKendrick 
1st Grade: Hayden Eiserman, Landon Tillman, 
Rowen Richardson, William Capeci 
2nd Grade:  Alyssa Clemons, Autumn Tivey 
3rd Grade:  Isla Redmon, Ivie Dennis, Ethan 
Moore, Gabe Struhar 
4th Grade:  Brenden Bernhard, Ben  
Mosteller, Idarian Jackson 
5th Grade:   Skyler Little, Luke Hayes, Riley  
Peterson and  Jayden Smith 

Pre-Order Your 2014/2015  
Yearbook!!  

 
 Have you ordered a yearbook? If not, 

don’t  delay!  We have a very limited 

number left.. The price is $30.00 per 

book. The KES yearbook will be jam-packed with fun 

photos of special times that were experienced this 

school year!! Please note: At this time, all pay-

ments must be made payable to “Leonard’s” NOT 

to Ketterlinus.  Checks can be sent in with your child, 

along with a completed  order form that can be found 

on the KES website.  

 

 To pre-pay for a yearbook with a debit or credit 

card, please visit www.leonards.com/yearbooks. 

Use the code 32245 to place an order.  

P.T.O. Needs You!  
 

Would you like  to be a part of an organization that is 
pivotal in the success of KES? Want to use your talents 
to make a difference at KES? If so, please consider join-
ing P.T.O. There are several open board member posi-
tion for the 2015/2016 school year.  The vacancies in-
clude: Vice-President, Treasurer, Business/Community 
Business Partner, and Secretary. If you are interested, 
please contact either Kathy Tucker at 
Kathy.tucker@stjohns.k12.fl.us or Jen-
ny Ranick at jranick4@yahoo.com.  

Does your child want a smencil?  

 

This is the link for the Needs Assessment Sur-

vey that must be completed no later than April 30th, 2015.  

As an incentive, we will be giving out smencils to the stu-

dents who bring back proof that the survey has been com-

pleted. At the end of the survey, parents will have the oppor-

tunity to print out a slip to return to their child’s teacher.  

Thank you for participating.  

https://surveys.stjohns.k12.fl.us/TakeSurvey.aspx?

SurveyID=llKM78l1 

 

Ketterlinus Appreciates  

Our Volunteers 
You are invited to a breakfast in your honor! 

 

Tuesday, April 28th, 2015 

8:30 a.m.—9:30 a.m. 

in the Media Center 

 

If you are able to attend,  

please R.S.V.P. by returning this form or 

by emailing  

Michelle 

@michelle.moore@stjohns.k12.fl.us. 

Name: ____________________ 

____ Yes, I will attend. 

Can you Help?  

We will be kicking off “Boosterthon”  on Monday, April 27th. 

Boosterthon is a fun and healthy fundraiser.  PTO will be prov-

ing additional information.  Our students and staff will enjoy a 

“kick-off pep rally” on Monday. We are in need of 3 volunteers 

to help organize packets that the students will  receive after the 

pep rally. The time that we  need you is 11:00 to 2:00.  Please 

email Michelle.moore@stjohns.k12.fl.us if you can help.  

https://surveys.stjohns.k12.fl.us/TakeSurvey.aspx?SurveyID=llKM78l1
https://surveys.stjohns.k12.fl.us/TakeSurvey.aspx?SurveyID=llKM78l1


*~* Things to Remember *~* 

 
04/28    Volunteer Appreciation Breakfast @ 8:30 a.m. 

05/05    PTO Meeting @7:45 a.m. 

05/06    Boosterthon 9:00—11:00 a.m. 

05/12/   SAC Meeting @ 7:45 a.m. 

 

 

Tuesday 

 

Cheese or Pepperoni 

Calzones 

Homestyle Chicken 

Sandwich 

Mini Corn Dogs 

Cherry Tomato & Cel-

ery Dippers 

Spinach Salad 

Thursday 
 

Pasta & Meatballs 

Hot Dog 

Chicken Nuggets 

Cherry Tomato  

& Celery Dippers 

Spinach & Romaine 

Salad 

Fruit Choices 

Friday 
 

BBQ Chicken 

Mini Corn Dogs 

Hamburger 

Cherry Tomato  

& Celery Dippers 

Spinach & Romaine 

Salad 

Baked Potato Cuts 

Monday 

 

Chicken Quesadilla Max 

Max Cheese Sticks 

Chicken Nuggets 

Baby Carrot Dippers 

Steamed Broccoli Florets 

Green Beans 

Choice of Fruit 

Wednesday 

 

Chicken Nuggets 

Cheese or Pepperoni 

Pizza 

Cherry Tomato 

 & Celery Dippers 

Spinach &Romaine  

Salad 

Fresh Apple Slices 

Lunch Menu for the week of April 27th, 2015  

Attention ALL Out of Zone Students 
 
The deadline is approaching to reapply for a hardship waiver for 
the 2015/2016 school year. ANY student attending Ketterlinus 
who does NOT reside in the Ketterlinus school zone must apply 
each year for hardship approval. The deadline to apply is April 
30, 2015.  Please visit http://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/depts/
schoolserv/transfers to complete the on-line application. The 
application only takes a few minutes to complete, so please do 
not delay.  

Ketterlinus K-Kids Book Drive 
 
Ketterlinus K-Kids will be holding a book 
drive for new or gently used books.  The 
books will be placed in the FREE “Little 
Library” that will be located in the front of the school. 
The concept of this library is “Leave a book, take a 
book”.  The drive will continue until the end of May.   

IMPORTANT CHANGE 
 

Please check the Master Calendar for the 
2015/2016 school year!! School starts early!! 
All students will be expected to be in attend-
ance on August 10th.  Absences will not be 
excused.   

Dress Code Reminder 
 
Summertime weather allows us to put away 
those heavy jackets, sweaters and pants away and 
to bring out clothing for hotter days.  Please be 

mindful of the KES Dress Code.  Students can wear shorts, but 
they need to be long enough so that the tips of their fingers 
touch the hem.  Short sleeved shirts can be worn but NO 
tank tops of any kind are allowed unless a jacket or sweater is 
worn for the entire school day.  Also, please have your child 
save their cute new sandals and flip flops to wear after school.  
Closed toe shows are needed for safety and for play.  

Art Show-Save the Date 
 

The Ketterlinus Art Show will be on 

Thursday, May 28, 2015. Artwork 

completed by our students will be on display 

throughout the school for you to enjoy. Ice cream 

will be served in the cafeteria.  

 
Please save this date so that you will be able to enjoy 

this wonderful evening designed to showcase the art  

created by our students throughout the school year.  

 Lunch Accounts-Suzanne Deuschle-547-8551 
 Library Fines/Lost Books—Media Center-547-8548 
 Bus Routes-Transportation Dept.—547-7810 
 Volunteer Questions-Michelle Moore-547-8540 

 VPK/The Cove– Janet Bryant-547-8971 
 Clinic-Nurse Lisa, RN-547-8552 
 Attendance, Registration or Records- 
                  Stacey Gwaltney– 547-8546 

Frequently Needed Phone Numbers 

A Garden They Will Grow 
 

Ms. Marsh’s second grade is becoming quite the group of farm-
ers. They recently visited the garden and discussed the differ-
ent plants that are growing.  The students are learning how to 
grow and care for vegetation. They have had great success 
growing bean sprouts, green beans, cucumber,  cantaloupe, 
watermelon, and flowers. What green thumbs they must have!  

Storytellers Visit KES 
 
Students from the Flagler College theater depart-
ment performed a play using the book, “Oh the 
Places You’ll Go”. These students also perfomed 
in “The Little Mermaid” play that the second 
graders  were lucky to see. It is  such a treat to 

have a community filled  
with such talented artists.  

TESTING DATES FOR FIFTH GRADERS 
 
 04/29 —04/30— paper-based FCAT Science 

     
Testing will begin at approximately 8:30 a.m. and 
will end at approximately 10:30 a.m.  Please note  if 
your child arrives late, he/she will not be permitted 
to enter the testing room.  Thank you for your coop-
eration with helping us to prepare our students for 
testing by ensuring that they have a good night’s 
sleep and a nutritious breakfast.  

http://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/depts/schoolserv/transfers
http://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/depts/schoolserv/transfers

